
Follow-Up on Your Preoperative 

Consultation 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to follow up regarding your preoperative 

consultation for your upcoming surgery scheduled on [Date]. We want to ensure that you have 

all the necessary information and support you need as we approach your procedure. 

If you have not yet scheduled your consultation, please contact our office at [Phone Number] or 

[Email Address] at your earliest convenience. Our team is here to assist you in finding a suitable 

time. 

We look forward to seeing you soon and helping you prepare for your surgery. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Hospital/Practice Name] 

[Contact Information] 


